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MEMORANDUM FOR HAWAII WING SQUADRON COMMANDERS 
 
FROM:   HAWAII WING COMMANDER 
 
SUBJECT:   Updated Squadron and Wing Patch  
 
1.  Aloha Commanders, in accordance with CAPR 110-3, our Wing is transitioning to approved 
formatted patches. Each Squadron must submit a new design or the original Squadron design to 
the Wing Director of Public Affairs, 2d Lt Janel Fujinaka, by 1700 on 31 May 2023 for National 
Headquarters approval.  
 
2.  Upon submission and approval, Squadrons will be given five years to transition to their new 
Squadron Patch. The old Squadron patch will be sent to the Wing Historian for archiving. For 
continuity, a copy of the approved new Squadron patch design will be kept on file with the 
Wing Director of Public Affairs and Wing Director of Administration. All Squadrons shall also 
maintain a copy of their updated patch.  
 
3.  The Hawaii Wing and the Cadet Training Group patches are also undergoing changes and will 
have the same five-year transition period.  
 
4.  By 2028, all Hawaii Wing members will be expected to wear the approved patches on the 
required uniforms outlined in CAPR 39-1 and HIWG Supplement 39-1 unless National 
Headquarters send new directives. Should there be any questions, please reach out to 2d Lt 
Janel Fujinaka or me. 
 
 
 
 

STACY HARUGUCHI, Col, CAP 
Commander 

 
cc: 
HIWG/PA  
HIWG/DA 
  
  


